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Friday 25th September 2020
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your children to take part in a visit to Chetwynd Deer Park.

Year 3 children from across Newport Schools visit the Deer Park annually to complete a ‘Nature Visit’.  During their visit they explore the Deer Park site on a tractor trailor, hopefully spot some deer, learn to identify trees as well as other outdoor activities.  We are incredibly lucky that the Deer Park team offer this opportunity to local schools and the children thoroughly enjoy the experience.

Current guidance for school trips states: ‘During the pandemic, it (outdoor learning) also provides opportunities for ‘social distancing’ and fresh air and so establishments should consider how they can maximise the amount of time that children and young people spend outdoors.  In addition to their own grounds, many schools routinely use outdoor areas adjacent to and nearby the school for educational activities.  It should be possible to continue to use these venues within current limitations.’  We have consulted with the Local Authority and are therefore well supported and delighted to be able to go ahead with this opportunity.

We have risk assessed for this visit and we have put in place additional measures to those we would usually have in place including: regular handwashing/sanitiser throughout the visit for all children and staff, enhanced cleaning of toilets at the Deer Park, all activity will take place outside and PPE will be used where required to support the safety of the children and staff.

The visit will take place on Tuesday 6th October.  Children will arrive at school and leave at normal, allocated times.  (Please ensure children are in school promptly by 9.15am as we will need to leave on time).  Class 3B and half of 3P will attend the Deer Park in the morning and Class 3W and half of 3P will visit in the afternoon.  Children will walk to and from the Deer Park.  Whilst at school the children will continue with ‘outdoor’ learning with activities exploring our school grounds.
All children will require a packed lunch on this date (if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals staff will order a packed lunch from our kitchen for your child).  All children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing including a pair of wellies and waterproofs.  

Please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 2nd October.   If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask myself or a member of the Year 3 team.  Thank you for your support.

Best wishes
Mrs Moody

Head teacher

Name of Child: __________________________________________________________  Class: _______________

∆ I consent to my child visiting Chetwynd Deer Park on Tuesday 6th October.

∆ I do not consent to my child visiting Chetwynd seer Park on Tuesday 6th October.

Signed: ___________________________________________________________

